
From: Aaron King
To: Sandra R. Keeney
Subject: Zoning Case W-3464
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Sandie-
Zoning case W-3464 will need to be continued to the May 17th City Council meeting.  In the
process of working with the applicant to revise their site plan, the original requested zoning
district of GB-S Two-Phase has changed to GB-S.  Since the request was advertised as Two-
Phase, the item needs to be continued to allow for a revised legal ad to be published.  If you
have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks,
AK
 
Aaron King
City-County Planning and Development Services Director
100 E. 1st Street, Suite 201
Winston-Salem, NC 27101
Phone: (336)-747-7068
Fax: (336)-748-3163
 

mailto:aaronk@CITYOFWS.ORG
mailto:SANDRARK@CITYOFWS.ORG

